COPY

LIOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
1L, Cross-shore Street,
GREENOCK, 10th November, 1955.

Dear Sir,
Tug "BRIGADIER",

With reference to Greenock Report No, 25504
concerning the above tug, the oil gland at present fitted
to the tailshaft is similar to that fitted on the Tug
"THUNDERER" during June of this year and reported on
Greenock Report No., 25407. The details of the "PHUNDERER 's"
0il gland were submitted to London and the oil gland was
not accepted as an approved type, the Owners being

notified accordingly.

It is understood that the present oil gland
was fitted to the "BRIGADIER" during a weekend dry docking
in this Port, no request being made for the attendance

of a Surveyor,

Yours faithfully,

(sgd.)  A.R.J/(Morton

The Secretary,
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